TEACHER PROFESSIONAL LEARNING DAYS
2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
Between ACEA and School Board of Alachua County

Both parties agree that all instructional personnel will participate in Professional Learning Days
in 2024 -25 school year. The PL Days shall be trainings that provide an opportunity for
recertification hours for instructional employees.

These days are scheduled for Wednesday, July 31, 2024 and Thursday, August 1, 2024. All
Instructional employees will participate in six (6) hours of professional learning each day and will
be paid their hourly rate.

To offer flexibility for the Year-Round school, they may meet for two (2) hour segments of time
for a total of twelve (12) hours before September 30, 2024 or they may meet on the first two
days of the September intercession. The twelve (12) hours will be paid at their hourly rate. The
school administrator in collaboration with school instructional personnel will schedule the
professional learning.

Dated this 22 day of May, 2024

Carmen Ward Kew ums
ACEA School Board of Alachua County




